
Ms Lindy Hyam
General Manager
Singleton Council
PO Box 314
Singleton NSW 2330

Our ref:PP 2014 SINGL 001

Dear Ms Hyam

Section 734 Request to amend Singleton Local Environmental Plan 2013

I am writing in response to your Council's request for an amendment to Singleton
LEP 2013 to address ten minor matters,

I have determined as delegate of the Minister for Planning that this is a minor
amendment under section 73A of lhe Environmental Planning and Assessment Act,
1979, and public exhibition and agency consultation is not required in this instance.

Further I have considered the Council's request for the Depaftment to coordinate
the completion of the maps and this has now been undertaken. Therefore, I have
determined not to issue Council delegation to make the amending LEP. Drafting of
the amendment will be requested and I will write again to inform you when the
amendment has commenced.

Should you have any queries in regard to this matter, I have arranged for Katrine
O'Flaherty from the Hunter office to assist you. Ms O'Flaherty can be contacted on
(02) 4e04 2700.

Yours sincerely,

1 2 June 2014

David Rowland
General Manager
Hunter and Central Coast Region
Growth Planning and Delivery
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